
 

To the Senators for Madruga, Feroz and Kahraman, 

 

I have unfortunate news. As stated in my last letter, we have 

been trying to locate Guillmero i Marco i Riqueza for 

questioning about links to a League criminal gang. We have 

located him, but he has been killed. 

 

Local militia had tracked Guillmero to a lodging house in 

Bramar. He had taken a room there and, we believe, he was 

attempting to arrange passage out of the Empire. Militia found 

Guillmero’s recently deceased corpse in the raid. 

 

The owner of the lodgings, Cristo i Verra i Erigo, has been 

questioned and his statement documented, but was absent at the 

time of the murder. The key suspects are two other lodgings’ 

guests and two visitors to the lodgings. 

 

With the conjunction with Bramar approaching, I have ordered 

the suspects detained and Guillmero’s room sealed. It is now 

possible for a team of investigators to examine the room the 

murder happened in, as well as being able to bring the four 

suspects to Anvil for further questioning. 

 

Initial divinations indicate that the conjunction should be able to 

handle a dozen people from Anvil and enough to return with 

investigators and suspects. 

 

In service to the Empire, 

 

Fernando i Vassa i Riqueza 

Imperial Civil Service, Feroz 

 


